
Suncoast Broadway Theatre Presents 

 

 

Marie Harty is putting together another HBYC outing at the Suncoast 

Broadway Theatre. Understanding that we are way out from the show dates 

and that things can arise, Marie is interested in a preliminary show of hands 

for attending this event.  

 

It’s a great outing with a buffet dinner. If you haven’t been recently, the 

owners have spent over a million dollars to renovate the theatre and 

production equipment. It’s a great experience.  

 

So, if you have an interest, please contact Marie at marieharty@aol.com . 

There is no obligation at this time, Marie would just like an idea of who might 

want to go.  

marieharty@aol.com%20

